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Notice of Public Exhibition  

Draft Local Strategic Planning Statement (LSPS) 

 

In accordance with the Resolution of Council on 27 April 2020, the draft Local Strategic Planning 

Statement (LSPS) has been placed on public exhibition for 28 days to allow for public consultation 

prior to being finalised and adopted. 

Council's first Draft Local Strategic Planning Statement (LSPS) is a document that will play a pivotal 

role in shaping our region's short and long term growth. 

The Plan will focus on the vision and planning priorities for land use in the region over the next 20 

years. The statement aims to balance the social, environmental and economic outcomes in a manner 

that enhances its character, preserves its natural attributes and improves our community's quality of 

life. 

The Draft Plan will be exhibited from 8 May 2020 to 8 June 2020 on Council’s website. 

To have your say on this plan, and for more information visit yourvoiceourcoast.com/lsps by 8 June 

2020. 

Submissions should be addressed to the Chief Executive Officer and will be accepted until 5.00pm on 

Monday, 8 June 2020 by email (preferred) ask@centralcoast.nsw.gov.au; or post: PO Box 20, Wyong 

NSW 2259; PO Box 21, Gosford NSW 2250; or online.  

Your attention is drawn to the provisions of the Government Information (Public Access) Act 2009 

which allows for possible access to certain public and personal documentation. 

Gary Murphy 

Chief Executive Officer 
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